
TECHNOLOGY CLUB 
By Katta Mapes 

The Technology Club will be on Hiatus during the Summer 
months! 

** Remember, you can see past meetings on You Tube – just 
search for Sunflower Tech Club on You Tube 

TECH HELP for Club Members: 
The Tech Help Session will be held this month on 

Saturday, July 5th in the Craft Room from 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
From May to September, we will only have one (1) help 

session per month. 


